
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, January 10, 1967

BOOKSTORE: Please note the new "open" hours on Thursdays— 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
Thank you.

ATTENTION: All students interested in participating in Home Bible Clubs either 
in the capacity of taking charge of a club meeting once a week or in 
helping once or twice a month PLEASE be present at room 7 in the SUB 
at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday.

This will be a time of instruction and organization for which you are 
needed.

Anyone interested who cannot attend please drop a note in Dean Pecota’ 
box to this effect.

For further information contact Darlayne Vestal, Laurie Burgess, Peggy 
Smith or Gayle Greenland.

PLEASE NOTE: Will the student who borrowed a ukelele from Perks Hall Desk or the 
Main Hall of the old dorm just before Christmas vacation please return 
it right away to the desk or room 19. Thank you.

BALL GAME TONIGHT: NC vs. PSCB tonight at 8:00 at Ballard High. There will be 
no charge for the entrance. All are encouraged to go and cheer the 
Eagles to victory.

DORM MEETINGS: There will be'a dorm meeting for all ladies in Perks Hall at 9:30 
p.m. on Wednesday, January 11. The men will have their meeting at 
9:^5 p.m, in Beatty Hall.


